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MEMO 
From the office of the… 

Associate Vice-President  

Internal Governance 
TO: SRA Assembly Members 

FROM: Piper Plavins - Associate Vice-President: Internal Governance 

SUBJECT: Bylaw 10/A Delegate Selection 

DATE: October 30, 2023 

 

Dear Members of the Assembly,  

 

The following changes are proposed to allow procedures in Bylaw 10/A to align with Bylaw 

10 and the OUSA Operating Policy.  

 

Section Current  Proposed Explanation  

2.2.3 “An SRA member or 
committee member 
chosen by the 
appropriate 
supervisor or 
Commissioner and 
ratified by the 
Executive Board.” 

Change “Executive 
Board” to “SRA” 

 

Current practice, and as stated 
in Bylaw 10 and the OUSA 
Operating Policy, delegates are 
selected and then ratified by 
the Student Representative 
Assembly (SRA). These changes 
are to allow for all Bylaws and 
Operating Policies to align with 
the current practice and to 
mitigate any discrepancies 
between documents.  
 

2.2.4 The remained of the 
conference 
delegates shall be 
chosen by the Chief 

Change “Executive 
Board” to “SRA” 

Same explanation as above.  



delegate and 
ratified by the 
Executive Board.” 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me via 

email prior to the meeting. 

 

Kind regards, 

Piper Plavins 

avpinternal@msu.mcmaster.ca 
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